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The Honorable Garrett Love, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 237-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Love: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 318 by Senate Committee on Commerce 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 318 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 318 would prohibit any person from applying any pesticide containing 2,4-D or any 

2,4-D ester as an active ingredient, either alone or in combination with other ingredients, to any 

agricultural land, right-of-way, or other easement owned or supervised by such person located in 

Douglas County between 12:01 a.m. of May 1 of each calendar year through 11:59 p.m. of 

October 15 of each calendar year.  Counties could not choose to be exempt from these 

provisions. 

 

 The Division of the Budget has contacted the Kansas Department of Agriculture 

regarding the fiscal effect of SB 318; however, no response has been received.  If the Division 

receives information regarding the bill’s fiscal effect, a revised fiscal note will be issued. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Mark Heim, Agriculture  

 Melissa Wangemann, KAC  


